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Hi Everyone


I trust you are all well and that 2022 has been a reasonably good year. As some of you know I have 
been suffering from long Covid for the last few months which has been followed by another bout of 
the virus. Hopefully one thing may have cancelled out the other. Although my outside activities have 
been somewhat restricted e.g., cancellation of Patchings in July I have managed to produce some 
work and upheld my commitment to the two local ABCAT shows which were a great success. To be 
honest working has helped to keep me sane – although Anne, my wife, might disagree!!


I have just completed a painting of the Golden Gate Bridge at sunset which I think has worked quite 
well. This along with the other two images below are now available as Limited Edition prints.





There is a pre Christmas offer of £50.00 on the above mounted prints plus postage and packaging, or 
free delivery within 5 mile radius.


Following a recent visit to London I am currently working on a couple of images of the Isokon 
Building, Belsize Park, London. This block of residential flats is renowned as the first modernist 
construction of its kind in the Country. It has also had a number of well know occupants including 
Agatha Christie.


In terms of next year, I am excited by the fact that i have a one man show at the Heritage Centre, 
Canal Side, Beeston in June. This will be followed up by exhibiting at the Dame Catherine Arts Centre, 
Ticknall, Derbys over the August Bank Holiday weekend, and the ABCAT Art Trail and Show in 
September and October respectively (dates TBA).




In the meantime, if you are interested in my undertaking a commission to paint your favourite 
building or even your own residence then do not hesitate to contact me. I am happy to work to your 
images or my own, or a combination of both.


I hope that Christmas 2022 is a good one and I wish you all happy and festive New Year.


All the very best


Tony



